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Indiana State Bar Association's 5th Annual Health Law
Symposium

Heather Delgado of the Chicago office and Laura Seng of the South Bend
office spoke at the Indiana State Bar Association's 5th Annual Health Law
Symposium on Sept. 11 in Indianapolis. Their topic, "High Profile Infectious
Diseases - Advance Planning for Hospitals and Providers," included a
presentation to Indiana attorneys and hospital/facility administrators and
board members regarding the critical components for hospital emergency
response plans and comprehensive infection control management plans to
address high-profile infectious disease such as Ebola or MERS.


